
From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 2:03 PM 
To: Peggy Hoogestraat  
Subject: HP14-002, HP22-001, and HP22-002 
 
Ms. Hoogestraat, 
 
Thank you for providing your additional comments on dockets HP14-002, HP22-
001 and HP22-002. Your comments will be posted in these dockets.  
 
The HP14-002 construction bond release and liaison officer matters you reference 
have not yet been scheduled for a Public Utilities Commission meeting. However, 
as a party to this docket, you will receive a copy of the commission meeting 
agenda when the matter is scheduled to be heard by the commission. 
 
As far as contacting PUC Consumer Affairs staff members, you and any others 
with questions or concerns may contact them at any time, as you have in the past 
concerning HP14-002. Call 605-773-3201 or email 
PUCConsumerInfo@state.sd.us.  
 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




